
 
 
 

Withernwick Community Association (WCA) 
Minutes of the meeting held on 29th June 2015 8pm 

at Prospect Barn 
     

 
Attendance: Mike Soper (Chairman), Carol Wilkie, Nikki Harvey, John and Margaret Mann, 
Paul Boyle, Pat Pye 
 
Apologies: Julianne Ashton, Dawn Dickinson 
 
1 – Leaflet distribution 
     Cowden Lane – Paul 
     East Lambath – John and Margaret 
 
2 – Vegetarian Food 
     Dawn will arrange and alternative vegetarian meal. We do not expect many to take  
     this up. 
     Salad, we will provide coleslaw, lettuce, cucumber and tomatoes. Carol and Pat will  
     sort this out. 
 
3 – The stage will be made of pallets and plywood, Mike will arrange this. We will also  
     arrange for gezebos on the stage to protect the artists. 
 
4 – We will borrow bunting and fencing from Hornsea Carnival, Mike will arrange this. 
 
5 – Parking will be on the road, this will actually help slow down the traffic. We did not  
     feel it was worth the effort to use the old factory as a car park. 
 
6 – We are down to 2 bands again, Chris Kendall (folk) and Mick Morgan (pop), the latter  
      will bring equipment. The Hornsea Ukulele band may be a possibility, Pat will inquire  
      at Hornsea Museum. 
 
7 – Scarecrow completion, judges to be arranged, Nikk will ask her parents. Paul will  
     show the judges around the village at 12pm on the Sunday. Prizes will be £20 for the  
     winner and £5 each for others, Pat will ask at Cooks. Sweets for all children’s entries,  
     Carol will arrange these. 
     The Ladies Group will arrange tea and cakes in St Alban’s church. 
 
The meeting closed at 9.15pm 
 
Next meeting – Monday 27th July at 8pm, Prospect Barn 
 
 


